
 

 

 

June 21, 2024 

 

 

Minority and Women’s Business Enterprise Division 

402 W. Washington Street, Room 2469 

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204 

 

RE:  Indiana Department of Transportation, Call 281, R-45449-B, I-65, Lake County 

 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Rieth-Riley Construction Co., Inc. is soliciting subcontractor quotes from MBE/WBE/IVOSB 

subcontractor/supplier firms that may be interested in the opportunity.  Quotes are due no later than 

July 3, 2024. 

 

Maintenance of Traffic, Pavement Markings, Milling, Saw Cutting, Raised Pavement Markers 

(Remove and Replace), Material Hauling.  

 

Plans and Specifications are available for review at: 

https://erms12c.indot.in.gov/viewdocs/ 

 

Questions regarding this project should be directed to Dan McClure at dmcclure@rieth-riley.com or 

219-977-0722 ext. 253293. 

 

 

https://erms12c.indot.in.gov/viewdocs/
mailto:dmcclure@rieth-riley.com

